
Toe Protection to Seawall, Cliff Parade, Walton on the Naze  

Coast protection works have recently been completed on a section of seawall below Cliff Parade, 
Walton on the Naze. 

The works consisted of reinforcing the seawall toe with a relatively new material called “Elastocoast”. 

   

Approximately 130 metres of the seawall has now been treated where serious erosion often occurs 
during the severe winter storms. The reinforcing consists of forming a 3 metre wide wedge of 
Elastocoast material below normal beach level to seal the lowest section of the seawall against 
undermining by storm tides. 

The project was managed by Technical and Procurement Services on behalf of the Technical 
Services Portfolio Holder, and is funded from Tendring District Council’s coast protection budget. 

The contractor for this work was Hesselberg Hydro of Lyminge, Kent 

If you would like to find out more about Elastocoast please click on this link 
Information on Elastocoast 

 

http://www.hesselberg-hydro.com/
http://www.hesselberg-hydro.com/news.php?ID=3&PHPSESSID=a0a8d51502c6f7141028df2deb0824da
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